WORLDABOORSDAY

Dear Parents and Guardians,
We are excited to announce that World Book Day has come round again!

This year, World Book Day takes place on Thursday 7th March 2024 and we hope you’ll join
in our enthusiasm as we come together to encourage every child in school to be a reader
and to enjoy books!

To celebrate World Book Day, we will be having lots of fun activities, stories and quizzes
taking place throughout the day. To further celebrate, we would like to invite your children
to:

e wear their pyjamas (or whatever clothes they are comfortable cosying up in)
e bring in a book that they love to share with their classmates
* bring in an object that links to their book so that we can play ‘Guess the book!’

Last year, many children enjoyed creating a book character out of household items such as
wooden spoons, potatoes and washing-up gloves. If your child would like to do this again,
we would welcome characters for our library gallery. Please make sure any items brought
into school on World Book Day are clearly named.

Don’t forget that every child will receive a £1 World Book Day book token to get a FREE
World Book Day book! Getting a free £1 book for your child is easy - simply take your book
token to your nearest bookseller and swap it for a World Book Day £1 book OR get £1 off
any book or audiobook costing £2.99 or more. You can find out what books are available
and where to get them by visiting the World Book Day website where you will also find lots
of resources and fun reading ideas.

We are very much looking forward to celebrating World Book Day and would like to take the
opportunity to thank you for your continued support with your child’s reading.

Mrs. Cole
Librarian


https://www.worldbookday.com/

